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  Field Operations Memo 2010-18 
 March 9, 2010  

  
To: 
 

Transitional Assistance Office Staff 

From: 
 

John Augeri, Assistant Commissioner for Field Operations 

Re: 
 

Suspension of Supplemental Nutrition Assistance (SNA) Benefits 

 
Suspension of 
Supplemental 
Nutrition 
Assistance 
(SNA) Benefits 

 
Field Operations Memo 2008-25 advised TAO staff about the issuance of 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance benefits to certain households beginning 
May 1, 2008.  
 
Effective immediately, these benefits are being suspended. This means no 
SNA benefits were issued for March. 
 

 
Regulations 

 
Regulations will be updated in the near future to reflect this change. 
 

 
Obsolete Memo 

 
This Field Operations Memo obsoletes Field Operations Memo 2008-25. 
 

 
Questions 

 
If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy 
Hotline. 
 

   
    
 


